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May 29, 2013 
 
 
 
Ann Krampitz 
368 E School Street 
Owatonna MN 55060 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re: Order to Remove or Repair 836 Burr Street 
 
Dear Ms. Krampitz: 
 
A Legislative Hearing was held on May 28, 2013 and no one appeared on behalf of the owner(s) 
or the bank.  Marcia Moermond, the Legislative Hearing Officer, will recommend to the City 
Council that this building be removed within 15 days from adoption of resolution with no option 
for repair.  After the hearing, you had left a voice mail message indicating that you wish to be 
rescheduled due to work schedule conflict.  Ms. Moermond denied your request for a 
continuance; therefore, you can ask the City Council on Wednesday, June 19, 2013 at 5:30 
p.m. in Council Chambers, Room 300 City Hall to refer it back to Legislative Hearing. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner 
 Joe Yannarelly 
 Amy Spong 
 Christine Boulware 
 Vicki Sheffer 
 Jack Perkins, 832 Burr Street, Saint Paul MN 55130 at jackhperkins@hotmail.com 
 Matt Lemke, 1022 – 4th St S, Stillwater MN 55082 at lemke.matt@gmail.com 
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